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August 26, 2024 
 
 
 
To Parent/Caregiver: 
 
Personal Electronic Devices including things like cell phones, smart watches, tablets, 
personal gaming devices and Bluetooth headphones are not to be used during the 
school day by students in grades K-8.  Personal Electronic Device use is not permitted 
during class or non-instructional time unless permitted by a staff member.  Students will 
be expected to keep their devices at home, or in their lockers, or with their teachers, 
depending on classroom rules.  They cannot be physically with them in the classroom.  
 
If the guidelines for use are not followed, the student will turn in their device, and it can 
be picked up at the end of the school day.  If problems persist, the student could lose 
the privilege of having their device at school.  It is important that our students 
understand appropriate use for personal devices, and we will do our best to help them 
learn. While we recognize these devices have become a modern place in society, the 
use of technology at school is for learning purposes.   We have technology that is used 
for learning available for each of our students.   
 
In the event you need to relay information to your child, our office staff can always be 
reached by calling the office at 306-763-5217. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr. Jaret Nelson 
Principal 

 


